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Dear Parents & Carers, 

Our Progress Evening for Year 7 is on Thursday 13th February, where you will be able to meet your child’s teachers to 
discuss academic progress, ask questions and raise any concerns you may have. 

To ensure a smooth and organised event, we are offering four start times. Please sign up for a time slot via the Google 
Form link below. The start times are: 

 3.30pm 
 4pm 
 4.30pm 
 5pm 

Each time slot will give you enough time to meet with all of your child’s teachers.  

Please sign up for your preferred time slot by completing the Google Form https://forms.gle/9YS9cEXZyqaVpNoG9 by 
4pm on Wednesday 12th February.  

I urge you to complete the form as soon as possible, as places during each slot are limited and will be allocated on a 
‘first-come, first-served’ basis. 

We look forward to seeing you at the Progress Evening and to working together to support your child’s academic 
journey. 

 

     Miss K. Albrow 

 

    Head of Year 7 
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